
The ballfields have been aerated
and treated with pre-emergent

herbicide and fertilizer in
preparation for the spring season.

Crews have continued mowing and
maintenance at City Hall, Fire Station,
Police Department, Animal Services, City
Park, and the park ballfields.

OTHER NEWS

 

The 2025 field use
agreement has been

signed, and practices are
set to begin in mid-

February.

The park crew has pruned trees
along the back of the walking trail
and removed several dead trees
from the park to improve safety
and enhance the park’s
appearance.

Mowing

Park Updates 
The playground was delivered on January
17, 2025, with installation starting
immediately. The main structures are now
in place, and installers estimate it will take
approximately two more weeks to
complete the border and surfacing. The
project remains on schedule, pending
favorable weather conditions.

Site Amenities
Parks crews have poured concrete pads
for the new park rules signs and plan to
install the signs within the next week.
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25 tons of new infield
material has been added to

the ballfields to replenish the
infields for safety and

playability


